
Saturday, August 24, 2013 

Dear Mr. Wilson, 

Don’t destroy the mile-long recreational facility for joggers, bikers, walkers and skateboarders that Bay View Street 
is increasingly becoming for the sake of  a non tax revenue producing rehab facility and the increased traffic it will 
generate navigating Bay View Street’s blind curves. 

With Best Wishes, 

Carey Cameron


